
Letter: Judge appreciative of
continued support
To the community,

I would like to sincerely thank the voters of El Dorado County
for  your  support  in  last  Tuesday’s  election.  I  cannot
adequately express my thanks for the honor of serving you on
the El Dorado County Superior Court. I appreciate your trust
in re-electing me and I will do my very best to serve all of
the citizens of El Dorado County.

As a judge I see my role to be dedicated to upholding the law
and applying it fairly, without prejudice or preference. I
believe that our judicial system must provide a respectful,
efficient,  no-nonsense  forum  for  the  fair  and  equitable
resolution of disputes.

It has been an honor and a privilege to serve the people of El
Dorado County as your Superior Court judge and I will continue
to exhibit the qualities of fairness and equality throughout
my tenure on the court. Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

Judge Nelson K. Brooks, El Dorado County Superior Court
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